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We are excited to reveal Josh Adams as a new member of Adobe Systems, Inc. 
Josh Adams will be speaking at CFUnited USA in 2008. Welcome back, again!

Here is the message from Josh's new blog:

I am pleased to announce that I have accepted a Systems Engineer position in the 
role of ColdFusion Specialist with Adobe Systems, Inc.

http://www.joshuaadams.com/blog/index.cfm/2008/2/6/And-the-new-Adobe-
ColdFusion-Specialist-is-me
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